Continuing Care Committee

March 29,2009   10am-12pm

Residence of Bill Meoni

Facilitator:
Bill Meoni
Recorder:
Scott Arrowood
Also in attendance:  Pat Cassidy, Harald Songoro
Absent:
Denys Candy
Sangha Website

Bill will be assuming some responsibility to maintain and enhance the website.  Before he can do so, he needs to be shown how to post and use the calendar.  He’s emailing Chris to make this happen.

Vesak Celebration

Pat volunteered to attend planning meetings for the Vesak Celebration.  It’s an opportunity to connect with other sanghas in the community.  The event will be held at the Unitarian Universalist church sometime in May.
Invitation for New CCC Member

There was no response to the email request for volunteers.  We are mindful that all of the CCC members are male, and while having at least one woman on the CCC might be preferred, it is not required.  We will keep this an open item, if the opportunity presents itself to recruit a new member in the future.
Mentoring of Tuesday Night Leaders

Per a request from absent CCC member (Denys), Bill reported that he checked with Red and there is no official mechanism for mentoring leaders.  In the past, new leaders have been referred to Deb, Denys, Red, Katie, and Tony.  However, there has been no official expectation to follow up with new leaders or provide feedback.

Discussion of Chan Hui’s suggestion to the Sangha

Bill reports that Deb requested the CCC consider Chan Huy’s suggestion for the Sangha to read certain texts and sutras, as they do with other sanghas.  Bill will follow up with Deb and if needed, Chan Huy, to identify the specific texts and the sutras and to get suggestions for how they may be integrated into sangha practice such as in Retreats, Tuesday night sittings, and ad hoc study groups.  Scott will follow up with Tony to see if he can provide a history of retreat themes; one of Chan Huy’s concerns was to not repeat too soon the themes or dharma talk topics at the retreat.
Committee Reports

Retreat:  There was a loss of $889.  It was suggested to reinstate the book store to the retreat
Closing

Scott will facilitate the next meeting to be held at Bill’s house.

Next meeting is same time May 3 (or April 24 for backup).  Scott will follow up with Denys to confirm the date.
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